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Happy New Year!

The coalition had a brief pause over the holidays; this allowed the Mason Matters
Board to develop the project proposal template. It was finalized last week so
coalition projects can officially begin! 
If your group has a project in mind, fill out this form and send it back to me
ASAP! 

The coalition will begin to meet quarterly starting in March so please let me know
if there are specific days or times that work better than others. 

All of the information you need about the groups, projects, where to find a copy
of the proposal template or a copy of this newsletter can be found on the
healthymasoncounty.com website!  

The Blue Zones Kickoff Event will be on Saturday, January 27th at the Mason
County Senior Activities Center, starting at 10am. The event will have food and
giveaways, and you will be able to learn more about the upcoming projects 

https://www.healthymasoncounty.com/mason_county_health_coalition.php


COMMUNITY KICK-OFF EVENT
Mason County Senior
Activities Center
190 W Sentry Drive, Shelton

LEARN HOW TO MAKE
HEALTHY CHOICES EASIER!

Food | Games | Prizes

Saturday, January 27, 2024
10am - 12:30pm

Questions? Julie Knott
360.643.0026 or

Julie@bluezones.com

Mason Matters Newsletter
January 2024


